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2014 Early Bird Award
from the Child Nutrition Division

Homedale School District is being given the Early Bird Award.
This facility was the first School Food Authority to successfully
submit all required renewal documentation ahead of the May 30™
deadline. The process started late this year due to changes in
software, so it was opened up on May 91:. This School District had

all their paperwork turned in by May 157! Thank you for being so
efficient!



NOLLOMYLSN] OFTANg 40 INAANAINTIEAS ALVLS
VNN WOT, YAl

MOSIAMEANG SWVHEOOEJ NOLLILON aTHD

‘q1 @y ‘aHd T

1] NEET10D




